
 

 

 

 

Gentofte 27. October 2021 

Class Report 2021 

The total number of active boats in Denmark in 2021 are 13. We still see crews are 

prioritizing the J70 class with possibility of winning the champions league. The boats are 

based around 60/40 in Copenhagen and the mainland. 

The Danish National championship was held in Sundby from the 8.th - 10.th oct. Winner of 

the Danish National was 840 2.nd 761 3.rd 409 

During the season we have only had one regatta/training due to the corona restrictions, in 

this event 6 boats were participation. 2 boats have participated in the European 

championship and 1 boat in the Trieste regatta. 

Initial planning of the year 2022 have been made together with the Norweigian and 

Swedish national class, with a Swedish and Nordic championship being planned in 

Marstrand 10-12 of June 2022. We are trying to plan a circuit where it is possible to sail in 

nearby destinations to attract most boats. 

The next Danish championship has not yet been agreed on however we are trying to plan 

it early august. 

Due to the corona, we have changed the board to be only 3 to make it easier to make fast 

decision and then made workgroups to focusing on improving our class. 

Søren Blume from Team DEN 799 is chairman of the Danish class.   

 
Other board members include:  
Torben Mouritzen, DEN-701 
Joachim Dichmann, DEN-409  
Supplement for the board is Nicklaus DeWitt Fordham, DEN-799  

Gentofte, Denmark, October 27, 2021 

 

Søren Blume DeWitt Svendsen   

Chairman of Danish Melges 24 Association  


